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Welcome and Happy Sabbath!  Just in case you need to hear it again…
God is good!  Life is not always great.  There are often difficult matters to 
deal with but during it all God’s goodness remains steady.  God is a God 
that seeks to bless.  We pray that this Sabbath gathering will be prove to 
be one of God’s blessings in your life.  Invite God’s goodness into your life 
and seek His special blessing for you today.
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WHAT TO EXPECT THIS WEEK
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1.	 Sanctuary Flowers This Sabbath Thank you Pastor Rodney, Brenda and 
Pastor’s Josh and Sara for leading and serving in our church. You each are 
a channel of blessings to the Beaverton congregation.

2.	 Monthly Fellowship Meal This Sabbath Please plan to join us for our 
monthly Fellowship Meal this Sabbath, Oct 8, following Sabbath Small 
Groups/Sabbath Schools. Bring a dish to share and meet in the Fellowship 
Hall for a wonderful Sabbath Lunch. 

3.	 Heads Up!  Ukrainian Family Support  We want to let you know that both 
Gary and Patricia Carr as well as Cristian and Emilia Butnaru are going 
through the process of sponsoring families from the Ukraine.  When they 
arrive and needs become more clear we will be inviting the church to con-
sider helping in practical ways.  For example, furnishing might be needed, 
basic home supplies, clothing and potentially special sponsorship for TVA 
tuition.  Let’s be praying for these families.  

4.	 It’s time for the Barn Party! Coming up on Sunday, Oct 23 from 4pm - 7pm 
at Gil and Penny Messenger’s home. Let’s get together with our church 
family for songs, a meal, conversation, and fun! Veggie burgers and corn 
dogs, hay ride, activities for kids, and a bon fire. The Messenger’s address 
is 12145 Jackson Quarry Rd, Hillsboro 97124. Maps will be available at the 
Welcome Desk soon. We are looking for a few more to help with set up, 
serving, and clean-up.  Contact Jared Ames if you can help.

5.	 Secret Sisters Program Join us for another season of Secret Sisters! See 
the church app for Guidelines and how to sign up. Sign up deadline is Sat-
urday, Oct 22 and the program will start Saturday, Oct 29. A few printed sign 
up forms are available at the Welcome Desk as well.

6.	 Pass It On Workshop The Oregon Conference Family and Children’s Min-
istries Division is hosting a Pass It On Workshop for those who are pas-
sionate about passing their faith on to the next generation. The workshop 
is help on Thursday, Oct 27 and Thursday, Nov 10 from 6pm - 7:30pm. See 
the app for more details or contact Jana Lee at jana.lee@oc.npuc.org or 
503-850-3537.

7.	 Life Line Screening Life Line Screening will be at our church November 1. 
They offer 5 different tests they can do at a reasonable price. Check in foyer 
for more information or call or text Penny, 503-349-7423. Appointments can 
be made at LLSA.SOCIAL/HS

8.	 TVA is Hiring TVA is hiring for substitute teachers, Business Manager/
Bookkeeper, and Bus Driver. For more information on the positions, reach 
out to principal@tvja.org or 503-649-5518.

ANNOUNCEMENTS



ANNOUNCEMENTS (CONT.)
9.	 Foyer Greeting Ministry Team: Volunteers Needed! Our Foyer Greeting 

Ministry Team is looking for volunteers to help welcome our church family 
and friends to church each Sabbath. If you are interested and willing to join 
the team, please reach out to Jane Bozeman at 503-730-8490.

10.	“Follow the Star” 2022 Gladstone Park SDA Church is excited to announce 
that Follow the Star will be held this year during the first two weekends of 
December (Dec. 2 to 4 and Dec. 9 to 11). Let them know if you are willing 
to be an actor, or set-up sets on Sunday’s, beginning October 2, at 8:00 am 
at the camp grounds. Please email Jim Reynolds at: Ultimatemission1@
gmail.com or call him at 503-891-6040 or Summer Fiore at 971-276-0294. 
God bless you, and we look forward to working with you. 

11.	Church Library is temporarily closed Our church library will be closed 
temporarily for inventory and reorganization. If you currently have a library 
item checked out, you may return the item on the due date. Should you 
have any questions, please contact Liz Saufley at: 503-830-1377. 

12.	Updating the 2022 Church Directory We are planning to update our 
church directory! We need any new family details along with a fresh new 
photo of you and your family. Having a current directory helps build our 
church community. Professional photos are not required, just pictures of 
smiling faces is all we need. If you have any questions, please contact Les-
lie Villegas at 503-642-9727.

13.	Sponsor a Floral Arrangement There are many spots available to spon-
sor floral arrangements! Check out the floral calendar in the hall between 
the Office and the Pastor’s Office and sign up to sponsor for birthdays, 
anniversaries, births, or any special event.  It’s always a blessing to have 
a beautiful arrangement up front to share your celebration with the church 
family. 

14.	Happy October Birthdays! A list of October birthdays is available at the 
Welcome Desk. 

15.	Pew Mess? No Stress Messes happen and we can all relate. Don’t stress- 
we can help! If a mess or stain happens on one of our new pews, please 
notify the volunteer at the Welcome Desk and they can take care of it. 

16.	Transfer your Membership to Beaverton Has Beaverton SDA Church be-
come your new church home? Let us help you get your church membership 
transferred into our congregation! Email the office at office@beavertonsda.
com to notify us that you would like to start the membership transfer pro-
cess. Our clerk will reach out to get things started.



ANNOUNCEMENTS (CONT.)
17.	Learn our Praise Songs in App Would you like an opportunity to become 

more familiar with the praise songs we sing during our Sabbath Worship 
Services? Check out the new feature on our App! Select the “Media” icon 
at the bottom of the home page, then select the “Learn Praise Songs” icon. 
You will find a list of the beautiful songs used for that Sabbath’s Praise and 
links to recordings you can listen to. 

18.	Beaverton Adventist Church App - If you would like to be in the commu-
nication loop of our local church community then you will need to get set up 
with the app.  Please get connected by going to www.beavertonsda.com to 
discover guidance on the homepage or by going to your smart phone’s App 
Store and search by typing exactly “Beaverton Adventist Church” with the 
quote marks. IMPORTANT NOTE: When prompted to accept notifications 
select ‘Allow Notifications’ in order to be in the flow of communication. 

19.	Beaverton Adventist Church App UPDATES- If it seems that you are no 
longer receiving notifications from the church app, go to the “hamburger” 
icon (upper left) and select Settings > Notifications and check that the de-
sired notification categories are enabled. In particular, the General category 
should be enabled, others are optional.



PRAISES & REQUESTS 
	■ Prayer request from Cindy Mohr: I’d like to request prayers for my little 

granddaughter Lucy.  She was admitted to Randall’s Children’s Hospital early 
Sabbath afternoon with breathing issues and a fever. She seems to have lots 
of secretions/congestion so she will be getting breathing treatments. Lung 
scan didn’t show anything looking like pneumonia. Doc put her on antibiotics 
anyway just in case. She is on bi-pap machine which is very helpful with her 
breathing. Please pray she will respond well to treatment and be able to go 
home soon.  (10/8)

	■ Update on Heather O’Neal’s friend Lila.   Lila had a successful aortic valve 
replacement and had been home recovering. Since then she had extreme 
chest pain and dizziness, called 911 and was taken to the hospital. At this 
time, they know her heart was not beating properly, so working to correct 
that and also running other tests. Please keep her and her husband Nedjo 
in your prayers.  (10/1)

	■ An update from Harry that his sister-in-law, Gloria’s, sister’s husband, 
Mark, was rushed to the hospital because of blood loss. Harry is requesting 
prayer for Mark, his wife, Bernedette and their family. Mark appears to have 
something wrong with his heart and has been transferred to Kaiser Hospital 
in San Francisco for further evaluation and treatment. Mark does also have a 
cancer diagnosis. Please continue praying for God’s guidance and care. 9/24

	■ Urgent prayer requested for Cesar and Ruth Aranda’s granddaughter, Aria.   
The pathology results were given to them on Thursday. The tumor is a type 
of Glioblastoma, one of the worst type of cancers. It will require aggressive 
treatment with chemo and radiation and even then, has a poor survival rate.  
Truely, we need a miracle from God to help this sweet little girl. Please pray 
for God’s intervention. Pray for wisdom for the physicians providing care 
and making decisions. Pray for her parents, Erica and Chad, grandparents 
Cesar and Ruth.  (9/24)

	■ Asking for healing, support & guidance for David Hall. He is fighting stage 4 
lung cancer & complications & wants to live & see his daughter graduate at 
the end of this high school year. I love this family & hope this dream comes 
to pass. God can do amazing things! Thanks for your prayers.  (9/12)

	■ Please continue to pray for Donna Dondino, Matthew Wilson and Al Hess, 
as all three are going through the grieving process after the recent deaths 
of their spouses.  May God bless them with comfort and peace during their 
grief.  Let’s surround them with love and support.  (9/12)



PRAISES & REQUESTS 
	■ Ben Weakley and his wife, Katelyn (she is the pastor at Mt. Tabor) request 

prayers. Ben recently received the diagnosis of a rare form of lymphoma. 
He was getting radiation treatments and now it looks like the treatment 
plan needs to change and they are meeting with the oncologist to discuss. 
Please pray for wisdom and guidance as they navigate the cancer journey, 
gather information and make decisions.

	■ Alisha and Jason Goddard - The Goddard’s are very close personal friends 
of Pastor Rodney’s Aunt and Uncle in Ohio.  Recently this family suffered 
a terrible tragedy when their 19 year old son was killed in an automobile 
accident.  We do not know this family personally but it is all too easy to feel 
their pain.  Let’s just offer a simple prayer that God would grant them His 
best during this very difficult time of loss.

	■ Prayer requests will remain on the list for three weeks unless an update is 
provided. An update or a request to remain on the list is needed past those 
3 weeks. Thank you.

PRAYER ALERTS
If you would like to receive Prayer Alerts you can join via two methods at 
this time:
App Option (Best) - Inside the Beaverton Adventist Church app locate the 
’Settings’ menu by touching the 3 horizontal lines on the upper left of your 
screen, choose ’Notifications’ and then toggle to green the ‘Prayer Alert’ 
option.  
Email Option - Send an e-mail to prayergroup+subscribe@beavertonsda.
com and follow the instructions in the confirmation e-mail. 



OCT 2022 SEPT 2022 YTD(SEPT)
Budgeted $27,155 $27,155 $244,395
Received $9,827 $23,504 $200,187
Needed/Surplus $17,328 $3,651 $44,208
NOTE: Tithe money does not fund the $27,155 needed each 

month to operate the local church and its ministries. 
Offering Focus This Week: Walla Walla University
Offering Focus Next Week: Local Church Budget
Called to Grow: $1,145,318 donated.

FINANCES

PHASE 2
DEBT REDUCTION

CALLED TO GROW
GROWING TO SERVE

$$

Interest Charged Interest Saved*
* In comparison to the scheduled life of the loan

Original Loan: $575,000 Principal BalancePrincipal Paid

$26,914 $186,069

  279,988  295,012

Deacon On Duty: Gary Bozeman
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Pastoral Assistants On Duty: Bruce Holm
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					       Kellsie Kriegelstein
					       

AdventistGiving.org (Beaverton Adventist Church)




